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Letter of support for the Fencing European
Championships 2026

Honourable Ms Rodriguez

This letter is to confirm that Ministry of Culture of the Republic of Estonia is aware of and fully

supports the application of the Estonian Fencing Association to bid for the Fencing European
Championships 2026.

Arranging such a high-level competition is important for the advancement of fencing sports in
Estonia. Ministry of Culture of the Republic of Estonia is ready to co-operate with the event

organisers should the bid be successful, in order to guarantee the best possible organisation of the
event.

Yours sincerely,
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Kristiina Alliksaar
Secretary General of the Ministry of Culture

Suur-Karja 23 / 15076 Tallinn, Estonia / + 372 628 2222 / min@kul.ce / www.kul.ee / Registration No 70000941



